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Health Director To Serve On Public Health Advisory Board 

 
FAYETTEVILLE – The Center for Public Health Quality has invited Cumberland County Department of 
Public Health Director Buck Wilson to serve on its advisory board.   
 
The center, which originated as part of the North Carolina Center for Public Health Quality, is a national 
resource for quality improvement among public health organizations. It provides quality improvement training 
and technical assistance programs to public health organizations nationally.  

In the invitation letter, Dr. Greg Randolph, the center’s director, said Wilson’s “leadership experience and 
commitment to making a difference in the health and well-being of North Carolina is well recognized and will 
be of great value to our future direction.” The center, Randolph said, is focused on transforming North 
Carolina’s public health system to be effective and efficient in a challenging environment. 

Wilson serves on the North Carolina Child Fatality Task Force and was named the 2013 North Carolina Health 
Director of the Year by the N.C. Association of Local Health Directors. 
 
For additional information about the Cumberland County Department of Public Health, please call 910-433-3600 or visit 
with someone at the information desk. Comments are welcome and can be submitted on our website at 
www.co.cumberland.nc.us/health/comment_form.aspx.The Health Department is located at 1235 Ramsey St. in 
Fayetteville. 
 

   Buck Wilson, Cumberland County Health Director 
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